
 
 
Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Thursday, May 17, 2018. 
We are on a regular schedule today. 
 
The deadline for the Hampton High School Scholarship and Bursary Application has 
been extended to tomorrow, May 18. Grade 12 students are encouraged to apply. 
(5/17) 
 
Attention all Lunch N Learn participants! 
Today will be the last day for Lunch N Learn for the year. Boys and Girls will both go 
today. Please make every effort to attend! (5/17) 
 
Attention Grads! Today at lunch in Mrs. Richard’s room there will be a meeting for the 
Grad Class skit. If you would like to participate please attend! In order for this to 
happen, we need lots of people to come to the meeting. Thank you!! (5/17) 
 
Next Tuesday (May 22) is Tie Dye @ lunch. Bring some white clothes and get groovy 
on a Tuesday. (5/18) 
 
Today will be the Sweet Caroline Scavenger Hunt at working period. Come on out and 
support a great cause. It will also be Purple day! (5/16) 
 
In continuation of our 10 Weeks To Summer, tomorrow is Safari Day!! Gather your 
Safari attire and gear up for tomorrow There is also a free BBQ held by the SRC. Just 
show up and you can get yourself a hotdog! (5/17) 
 
Good luck to Adam Hourihan, Megan Guptill, Abi Garnett and Gabrielle Corasaniti as 
they attend the Neptune Provincial Swim meet in Montreal this weekend. Go Huskies!  
 
Emma Sullivan – please see Mr. MacMillan at morning break.  
 
Auditions for Youth Theatre Stations summer production will begin this evening. Please 
see the notice on the Theatre Company bulletin board for further details.  
 
This is a message for all students. This Friday, May 18th, will be the last day of the 
school year that you can sign out books from the Learning Commons. A friendly 
reminder that you will not receive a report card if you have overdue books. (5/18) 
 
The next work day at the green house is Monday, starting at 1pm. All are welcome.  
 
Are you looking for a summer job? Check out the guidance bulletin board for a list of 
recent job postings for students. (5/23) 
 



Thank you to all grads who stayed yesterday for the scavenger hunt! The winners were 
Brooke Brenton, Jill Hickey, Emma Walker and Kayla Huelin.  
 
Would all students who are interested in being on Student Council next year, please 
come to room 208 at the start of break to pick up your form.  


